On Jan 22, 2015, at 7:26 AM, Nelson, Chris <Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us> wrote:

Anne,

Thank you for your email and your thoughts on this docket. We will add your comments to the docket file so they can be
considered as we deliberate on this application for a siting permit.

Sincerely,
Chris Nelson



